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President’s Message 

         

Chapter Next Activity 

  

➢ Theta’s Sister Get Together 

➢ July 11th, 5 PM 

➢ Chicken Salad Chick on Vann 

Drive   

➢  This will be a great time for 

food and DKG fellowship. Bring 

a friend and join in sisterhood 

fellowship.  

 

 

 Bethany Brown, second vice president, will be 

adding a new section to the 2022-2023 

yearbook. If you have not sent in the form that 

is attached, please fill out and send directly to 

bethanyfaith117@gmail.com  

 

Date: Monday, August 22, 2022 
Place: Malesus United Methodist Church 
Time: 5 p.m. social and 5:15 p.m. meeting: 
Program: Art with Josie! Art Educator Josie 
Goulding will lead us in a creative project where 
we will each paint a picture together. Bring $5 for 
your supplies. Wear clothes that you don’t mind 
getting dirty with paint. You'll take home your art! 
Chapter Project: Bring sanitary products for 
teen girls for our Girls Cabinet at CCJHS. 
Bethany Brown will introduce our yearly 
project(s). 
Heads up: If you find or have old Cabbage Patch 
dolls, bring them for our program and project in 
November.  
Ice breaker/Thought: Debra Martin.  
Hostesses: Debra Martin, Beth Naylor 
 
This will be a good time to invite and bring 
ladies to see benefits of DKG-Theta chapter.                                       
If YOU don’t ask, they will never know. 

 

I hope your summer is full of great friends, 

yummy cookouts, and good books. COVID 

seems to be rearing its ugly head again, as many 

of us have had it and are recovering. I hope we 

can have a good time getting together Monday, 

July 11 at 5 p.m. at Chicken Salad Chick on 

Vann Drive in Jackson. This is just to give us a 

chance to get together for fellowship. Please let 

me know by email or calling or texting to let me 

know if you can make it. I've missed seeing you 

all!  

 

At our first meeting you'll learn all about our 

year-long project of providing a cabinet for 

sanitary products for students at Chester County 

Junior High. During our planning meeting in 

May and on the surveys, members indicated that 

having a dedicated project for the whole year 

would be good. We voted to have a year-long 

project that helps students in school. We voted to 

continue doing the Shoebox Christmas Gifts and 

the Angel Tree Christmas Child(ren). You'll also 

learn about the Cabbage Patch Doll project. 

Don't miss our first meeting! 

~Beth 

Happy Summer! 

Are you   

keeping cool? 

Member Information Needed  

 

Mark your calendar!                                             

Future Theta Event 

mailto:bethanyfaith117@gmail.com


 

 

 

Member News 

 

   
TNSO convention tradition, by Theta Chapter, is to visit 

the Sewanee Cross on Thursday night. A light rain didn’t 

keep Dee Dee, Bethany, Kristy and Beth away.  

Thanks, Oliva, for making the display board 

showing Theta activities from the last year.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Theta’s sisters attending TNSO convention at the 

University of the South, Sewanee Tennessee, were 

Beth Naylor, Michelle Steen, Kristy Sherrod, Bethany 

Brown and Dee Dee Rives. These members were very 

much involved in the convention. Our chapter was 

responsible for the Birthday Brunch decorations, Kristy 

in the flag ceremony, Michelle editor of the NEWS, 

Beth, Bethany and Dee Dee had state committees’ 

responsibilities. Theta chapter earned and received 

these awards: Gold Chapter Excellence, Highest 

Communication & Marketing, Highest Yearbook, 

Legislative and Silent Auction.  

Way to go Theta members! 

  


